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BERLIN, June 1, 2022 — The German Government today announced that Boeing’s [NYSE: BA] CH-47F Chinook
has been selected for its heavy-lift helicopter requirements (STH) for the German Bundeswehr.

“Boeing is honored the German government has selected the CH-47F Chinook for its STH heavy-lift helicopter
requirements. With the Chinook, Germany will operate the most affordable, proven and NATO interoperable
heavy-lift helicopter. We look forward to working with the U.S. and German governments to finalize this sale
under the Foreign Military Sales process. Together with our Chinook Deutschland Team --- AERO-Bildung, Airbus
Helicopters, CAE, ESG, Honeywell, Lufthansa Technik and Rolls-Royce Deutschland --- we are committed to
delivering maximum operational availability to the German Bundeswehr for decades to come.”
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